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I work at the childcare centre located on beaconsfield road and strongly object to this development going 
ahead. As a member of the community who has trained to keep children safe and healthy I feel obliged to stand 
up for what is right for the community and the children and staff who will be directly impacted. The traffic that 
this will bring to the street, the noise making it hard for children to concentrate and sleep when needed with be 
very disruptive and impact the Children’s needs drastically. Not to mention the pollution!! It is our duty of care 
to ensure all children are looked after and developing, how are our children going to be able to play outside 
with polluted air affecting their health. As a new young mother I worry for my own health being able to add to 
my family in the coming years.  

If this development goes ahead I worry that SHECC will no longer be an operating business putting over 90 
families out of care for their children putting them out of work and affecting their mental health, facing 
financial strain and a risk at losing their home. 
 

 




